
 

 

25 September 2024 

Kellicar Road Planning Proposal – 1 Bugden Place Campbelltown 

Over the course of several years, this Planning Proposal has been through multiple revisions and 
alterations in scope. As such, some confusion has arisen regarding the naming of the Proposal. 
As such, Council would like to make a number of clarifications. 

• In the context of this Planning Proposal (PP-2024-1705), the name Kellicar Road Planning 
Proposal can be taken to mean Kellicar Road Planning Proposal – 1 Bugden Place 
Campbelltown. 

• This Planning Proposal (PP-2024-1705), relates only to the site known as 1 Bugden Place 
Campbelltown (Lot 1 / DP 882496). 

• The previous Planning Proposal of a similar name (PP-2020-3305), covering a number of 
additional sites, was refused by the department on 31 October 2021 and is as such not 
proceeding. 

Should you have any further questions or require additional clarifications from Council, don’t 
hesitate to contact me on 02 4645 4608. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Simon Rees 
Strategic Land Use Planner 


